
 

 

       

June 15, 2020 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Thursday, June 18, 2020, at 6:30 P.M. in the ESC 

Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha. 

Citizens are urged to watch the meeting via the district’s live stream. Due to the current COVID-19 

pandemic and for the health and safety of all, there will be a motion to waive School Board Policy 8870 – 

Public Participation at School Board Meetings for the June 18, 2020, special school board meeting. 

Citizens wishing to share their views and comments with the board may do so in writing via email to the 

school board secretary, Stacy Busby, at sbusby@kusd.edu or via United States Postal Service mailed to 

3600 52nd Street, Kenosha, WI 53144. 

        The purpose of this meeting is for: 

 Pledge of Allegiance 
 

 Roll Call of Members 
 

 Discussion/Action 
Motion to Waive School Board Policy 8870 – Public Participation at School Board Meetings 

 

 Preliminary Presentations by 2020-21 School Redesign Core Teams: 
 

 School Redesign 
 Staff Safety and Wellness 
 Students’ Social Emotional Learning 
 Virtual Learning 
 Professional Learning 
 Summer Contact Days for Athletics 

 

 Adjournment 

 
       Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
       Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://kusd.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d9b983cfa341c1864e0e0a0c&id=765054ff60&e=073b9961db
mailto:sbusby@kusd.edu

